
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 1/11/2018 9:26:45 AM
Subject: college and university screening report

Attachments: commission report 1-11-18.pdf

On Tuesday at 12:00 noon - candidates for vacant seats on Francis Marion, MUSC, USC and Winthrop (one seat on 
each college’s board of trustees) will be released to ask for your vote. A list of those candidates is attached. This 
election is tentatively set for February 7th. The transcript from their screening hearing will be published in the House 
Journal and Senate Journal today.
 
You have probably seen and heard from a host of other college/university board of trustee candidates. Most of these 
candidates have not been screened by the commission - and are not allowed to ask for your vote. By law - that 
election cannot be held until April. We will let you know when their screening is complete, the report is published and 
those candidates are released.
 
Thank you!
Martha Casto
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